
 

 

 

 

 
 
Town temporarily waives temporary sign permit fees, application 
 
Throughout the duration of Fairfax County’s emergency declaration related to the 
coronavirus, banners and other temporary signage in the Town of Vienna will be considered 
exempt. No fees or applications are required for use of these temporary signs during 
this time. The Town of Vienna is extending greater flexibility in placement of temporary 
signage to allow businesses to communicate changes in operations to customers. 
 
All temporary signs are required to meet size and placement restrictions listed in the Town 
Code: 

• Size of temporary banners attached to buildings cannot exceed 2 square feet per 
linear foot of storefront width. The maximum size is 120 square feet. 

• Size of temporary, freestanding signs cannot exceed 50 square feet in sign area. 
• Window signs shall not exceed 25 percent of the total transparent glass area of 

windows on each side of the building. In addition, sign area per business shall not 
exceed 10 square feet on any street frontage. 

• All signs must be located on private property and cannot be posted on telephone poles 
or other street fixtures. 

For more information, please e-mail DPZ@viennava.gov. 
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